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April 5, 2013 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
Chair and Members 
Civic Works Committee 
 
 
 
Re: Bruce Street and Elmwood Avenue 
 
I respectfully request for staff to review changing Bruce Street and Elmwood Avenue, 
between Ridout Street North and Wharncliffe Road South, from one-way streets to two-
way streets. 
 
It has become a safety issue with the increased traffic in the area, and cars have been 
seen driving in the wrong direction almost daily. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
 

 

 

Denise Brown 
Councillor, Ward 11 
 


